
 

Monday, July 14, 2014 

 

 

BEL Restores Power to the City of Belmopan 
 
Belize Electricity Limited advises customers, that power supply has been restored to the City 
of Belmopan as of 8:12 p.m.  
 
The company advises any customers who might still be experiencing an outage in their area, 
to immediately contact BEL by calling our toll free number at 0-800-BEL-CARE OR 0-800-235-
2273.  
 
BEL thanks customers for their patience as the Company worked to restore power supply, 
following an unscheduled power interruption since 7:00 a.m. today. 
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